
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact Justin Groenert, 

Vice President, Public Policy 

423.763.4379 or jgroenert@chattanoogachamber.com 

 

This publication apprises our members of our public policy  
efforts. Discussions including Legislative sessions, political races, 
and community projects are succinct and simplified.   

 

PUBLIC POLICY 
 NEWSLETTER 
 

• Electronic quarterlies are sent to approximately 500 members  

• During the session (Jan.- April), two updates are sent  

per month 

• Sponsor’s name is listed on top of the newsletter 

• Sponsor’s logo link and/or approved message placed on the 

bottom of newsletter for $5,000 

 

mailto:jgroenert@chattanoogachamber.com
http://www.chattanoogachamber.com/news/entry/chattanooga-chamber-of-commerce-is-chamber-of-the-year

